NATIONAL SELISHED US

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542 E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

13/03/19

Dear Parents/Guardians,

HERE WE GO AGAIN-----ON-GOING HEAD LICE ISSUES.

The issue of on-going head lice in our school is getting very frustrating. We understand this is every parent's nightmare and we are trying to help and support parents by providing information to help get this situation under control.

If your child has lice, then it's a good idea to check **everyone** in the household, including **yourself**. If the lice don't go away after treatment, you should visit your doctor because he or she may prescribe a stronger lice medicine. Children can usually return to school after they have been treated with a lice shampoo. But you should continue to check your child's hair at home.

We need **EVERY** parent & child to co-operate.

Please help us get this under-control by treating and checking hair regularly.

Le gach dea-ghuí
Margaret Furlong (Principal)